May 7, 2019 - Project Closures Starting May 17, 2019

A portion of the Paseo del Sur, approximately one hundred and ten parking spaces (110) at the
north end of the Bauerle Road Lot 1 and the sidewalk from Bauerle Road Lot 1 to key Circle will
be closed beginning May 17, 2019, for paver, roadway, parking and sidewalk work as part of the
Science and Engineering Building (SEB) project.

The Bauerle Road Lot 1 parking spaces will be closed from May 17, 2019 through August 18,
2019 and a portion of the Paseo del Sur will be closed from May 20, 2019 through June 30,
2019.

The Bauerle Road Lot 1 sidewalk will be closed from June 17, 2019 through August 18, 2019.
The closures will be fenced off with chain-linked fencing and construction signage will be posted
in and around the closures to assist with detours.

For additional information, please reference the attached maps or contact the Facilities Service
Center at 458-4262

SEB - Paseo del Sur and BR Lot 1 Closure

SEB - BR Lot 1 and Bauerle Rd Sidewalk Closure



https://facilities.utsa.edu/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/SEB-Paseo-del-Sur-and-BR-Lot-1-Closure.pdf
https://facilities.utsa.edu/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/SEB-BR-Lot-1-and-Bauerle-Rd-Sidewalk-Closure.pdf

